
SNOMED E-Learning AG April Meeting - Remote 
Conference Call
As you may have seen,  . However, the work SNOMED International has announced the cancellation of the face to face April 2020 business meetings
we do to provide SNOMED CT e-learning to the international community continues, and so does our need to get feedback and advice from our 
Members and expert representatives.

I would therefore like to propose that the cancelled face-to-face meeting is replaced with a 2 hour remote conference call. Due to the timezone 
challenges, I am happy to offer 2 alternative times if this will make it easier for more of you to attend.

Could all ELAG Member and expert representatives please respond to this  by close of business Thursday 12Doodle Poll   and I will March,
use your responses to select one or more suitable meeting times.

If you have any questions, please contact me at  .lbi@snomed.org

Thank you!
Kind regards,
Linda. 

http://www.snomed.org/news-and-events/articles/snomed-cancels-2020-april-business-mtgs
https://doodle.com/poll/irae63kd8q5bn3wu
mailto:lbi@snomed.org
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